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Dear Parents and Carers,

We use an online journal to record all the learning and fun of Reception. The online journal we use is 
called ’Tapestry’. You can find out more about ‘Tapestry’ by visiting https://tapestry.info

You can access your child’s online journal on your computer or phone. All the information recorded is 
password protected and you can have more than one log in to meet your family’s needs.

You have been sent an email with details about how to activate your account. Please let me know if you have 
any problems accessing your account.

Tapestry is about capturing the magic of a child's early years’ experience, and recording children's learning in a 
way that is easy and fun. This can be done at home and school and works best when parents and teachers work 
together in partnership to build a record which is a true reflection of children’s interests , learning and 
development.

We will upload images, videos and text for you to see what you child is achieving at school and we hope you 
will also upload images, videos and text to contribute your own stories of your child's life and learning outside 
of school.

I will be happy to show you how to get the most from ‘Tapestry’ so please do not hesitate to ask for help or 
advice.

Mrs Beavis 

Coots Class Teacher
Salhouse Primary School
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